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FFWPU Botswana: We originally had plan to hold the event on July but because getting permission 
from the police delayed again and again, we had to delay the event as well. Finally we were able to hold 
our event on August 22 because we could get the permission two days earlier. 
 
We had a victorious peace walk for about 5 kilometers with 50 participants. At the same time in we 
cerebrated the third year of True father’s Seonghwa, with participation of various Cultural Entertainment 
groups performing peace songs 
 
We also held ceremony for the newly appointed ambassadors for peace. We had 13 new Ambassador for 
peace which includes the Mayor of Francistown, the Town Clerk and the Chief Officer Commanding of 
Francistown. 
 

 


